
Page 1 
 

 
 

Commodity Futures Trading Commission   
CEA CASES 

 
NAME: FELDSTEIN PRODUCE COMPANY, FULTON PRODUCTS CORPORATION, ALBERT FELDSTEIN, 
MEYER GETZ OR MICHAEL GETZ, ARANESS CORPORATION, BECKER BROKERAGE COMPANY, AND 
WOODSTOCK, INC. 
 
DOCKET NUMBER: 83 
 
DOCUMENT TYPE: ISSUANCE OF COMPLAINT 
 
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE 

Commodity Exchange Authority 

Washington 25, D. C. 

ISSUANCE OF COMPLAINT - CEA DOCKET NO. 83 

(Administrative Hearing under the Commodity Exchange Act) 

A complaint and notice of hearing has been signed by the Assistant Secretary 
of Agriculture, charging violation of the Commodity Exchange Act by: 

Feldstein Produce Company, 

Fulton Products Corporation, 

Albert Feldstein, 

Meyer Getz or Michael Getz, 

Araness Corporation, 

Becker Brokerage Company, and 

Woodstock, Inc. 

(All of Chicago, Illinois) 

The complaint charges that respondent Albert Feldstein, general manager of 
Feldstein Produce Company and Fulton Products Corporation, wholesale egg and 
poultry firms, failed to file required reports on egg futures transactions on 
the Chicago Mercantile Exchange, filed false reports, and exceeded speculative 
trading and position limits.  The complaint also charges that Fulton Products 
Corporation and its vice president, Meyer Getz, filed false reports, and that 
futures commission merchants Araness Corporation, Becker Brokerage Company and 
Woodstock, Inc. in carrying transactions for respondent Feldstein failed to 
record the true parties to such trades and keep required books and records; and 
that the two latter respondents filed false reports. 

The issuance of a complaint under the Commodity Exchange Act does not 
constitute proof of violation of the law.  Such violation is established only 
when the Judicial Officer of the Department has made a determination that the 
evidence substantiates allegations in the complaint.  Complaints are filed in 
the Office of the Hearing Clerk of the Department of Agriculture and are a 
matter of public record.  Pending disposition by the Judicial Officer, it is the 
policy of the Commodity Exchange Authority not to comment or elaborate on 
charges contained in complaints or to discuss evidence on which they are based. 

A public hearing on the complaint is scheduled to be held before a referee at 
10:00 a.m., local time, July 15, 1958, in Room 1200, Board of Trade Building, 
141 West Jackson Boulevard, Chicago, Illinois.  
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